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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM AT 

ELIZABETH SHELTON & BOOTH HILL SCHOOLS 
 
Shelton, CT, September 24, 2009 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 

Valley is now offering a before and after school program, which will operate at Elizabeth 

Shelton School. Staffed by the Boys & Girls Club, the program serves both Elizabeth 

Shelton and Booth Hill school students.  

 

The Morning session runs from 7-8:45 am. Shelton school buses will transport Booth Hill 

students to Booth Hill school. Cost is $125 per month, $100 per month for siblings.  

 

The afternoon session runs from 3:30-5:30 pm. Shelton school buses will transport 

Booth Hill students to Elizabeth Shelton school, where parents will pick their children up 

at the end of the program. Cost is $140 per month, $110 per month for siblings. The 

afternoon program will run on scheduled half days, starting at the close of the school day 

(the program will not run on half days due to inclement weather).  

 

The before and after program offers homework help, sports, gym games, fun activities, 

and snack. Membership applications are available at the Boys & Girls Club, Elizabeth 

Shelton school, and Booth Hill school. Applications may also be downloaded from our 

website at www.BGC-LNV.com. Please return Membership Applications to the Boys & 

Girls Club at One Positive Place, P.O. Box 209, Shelton, CT 06484. Payments for this 

program will not be accepted at the schools. 

 

For more information about the before and after school program, contact the Boys & 

Girls Club at 924-9329.  
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